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NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING 
 
 
Date: January 23, 2024 
 
To: Finance and Administration Committee 
 Ken Petersen, Chair 
 Kathye Armitage 
 Ed Colley 
 Maria Gutzeit 
 
 
From: Rochelle Patterson 

Chief Financial and Administrative Officer 
 
 
The Finance and Administration Committee that was scheduled for Monday, 
February 19, 2024 at 5:30 PM in the Board Room at Rio Vista Water Treatment Plant located 
at 27234 Bouquet Canyon Road, Santa Clarita, CA 91350, has been rescheduled for Monday, 
February 26, 2024 at 5:30 PM. The location remains the same. 
 
 
Posted on January 23, 2024 

phoover
Signature - Rochelle Patterson




